

## DIOCESE OF FORT WORTH THE BISHOP'S OFFICE



05-16-18

Troops of St. George Mr. Jeremy Lustig National Executive Director Troops of Saint George HQ P.O. Box 80044 Keller, TX 76244

Re: Approval of the Troops of St. George as an Apostolate of the Diocese of Fort Worth

Dear Mr. Lustig,

After a careful review of the program and its contents, including its mission statement, curriculum, pedagogical structure, letters of Ecclesiastical approval, and statement of mission that faithfully reflects and adheres to the Magisterium of the Catholic Church, the Troops of Saint George is hereby approved as a Catholic Apostolate of the Diocese of Fort Worth.

This approval allows the Troops of St. George to operate within its prescribed ministry as a young men's organization, in keeping with the regulations and guidelines of the Catholic Diocese of Fort Worth.

It is important to note that individuals associated with the Troops of St. George must be in compliance with the diocesan requirements for Keeping Children Safe, as well as the diocesan policy for all required Diocesan Speakers, which must be coordinated through the Safe Environment and the Evangelization and Catechesis Departments, respectively.

Congratulations on this important step in the life of the Troops of Saint George, and be assured of my prayerful support.

Sincerely in Christ,

The Most Reverend Michael F. Olson, S.T.D.

+ Michael F. alson

Bishop of Fort Worth

CC: Rev. Msgr. James E. Hart, Chancellor and Moderator of the Curia

